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Hills on-market buyback 

 

Hills Limited (ASX:HIL) announced today that it is extending the period during 

which it may buy back shares on-market. 

Hills has decided to extend the current buyback period for the maximum 

permissible time.  The new buyback period will commence on 11 March 2015 

and will run until 11 March 2016. Because it is extending the period of the 

buyback, Hills will not be able to buy back shares between (and including) the 

date of this announcement and 10 March 2015. 
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